
"WE'RE OVER IT...
BUT ARE WE"?

JOIN US FOR A
 Reflection and Discussion

Tuesday, May 4th 11:00-12:00
(VIA ZOOM)

This academic year has been different. 
Teaching during a global pandemic has challenged us and

shifted much of our teaching.
We're over it... but are we?

 
We may be over the pandemic, but what about the big shifts

we had in our teaching this year? How will these forever
change our pedagogy and our content? What things from this

year will we take with us into our future teaching?
 

Join us for a 1-hour reflective discussion about how the
pandemic has changed our teaching and how we may find the

silver lining in some of challenges and changes.  
 

To be an intentional teacher we must reflect, join us in this
group reflection to reflect our teaching from this academic

year. 
 
 

RSVP to Sarah Huisman at shuisman@fontbonne.edu 
you will  receive the Zoom link after you sign up

 

Offered through the Center for Excellence in Teaching and Learning (CETL)


